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August 31, 2012

Memorandum

To: Ms. Karen Ladd, New Hampshire Assistant Secretary of State
From: John Phillippe, Chief Counsel

Re: Presidential and Vice Presidential Certificate of Nomination

Attached please find a copy of the Republican Party’s Certificate of Nomination, which
shall serve as official certification to your Office of the 2012 Republican National
Convention’s nomination of Mitt Romney and Paul Ryan for President and Vice
President of the United States, respectively.

The attached Certificate of Nomination is signed by John A. Boehner, as Chairman of the
2012 Republican National Convention, and Kim Reynolds, as Secretary of the 2012
Republican National Convention.

Please confirm as soon as possible that you have now received all of the necessary
documentation to place Mitt Romney and Paul Ryan on your state’s general election
ballot for November 6, 2012. This confirmation can be sent by emailing a letter to Leslie
Rutledge, Associate Counsel, in my office. Prior to Monday, September 3, Leslie can be
reached at (202) 713-8585, or by e-mail at lrutledge@rnchg.org. On or after September
3, Leslie can be reached at (202) 863-8638.

Thank you for your assistance with this very important matter. If you have any questions
or concerns relating to this certification, please do not hesitate to contact Leslie Rutledge,
Associate Counsel, in my office.
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